
Dear Parents, 
We wanted to remind you that tomorrow is the first Friday of the Month and we have put 
together some new materials for you to pick up.  The report cards are also included in this 
pickup.  Margaret has asked that you pick up between noon and 3:00 when she is hoping to 
have a volunteer to help pass materials out.  
 
The children will be finishing up their reading books (​Molly’s Pilgrim, Matchbox Diary and The 
Case of the Gasping Garbage​) this month and we will have them return all three books on the 
first Friday of January when you will pick up some new material again.  So keep them in a safe 
place. Also make sure and return any St. Luke library books or books Mrs. Smith has sent home 
if you have finished them.  Let us know if you need more books to read.  Happy to get some 
together for you.  
 
We have been so impressed with student’s heritage projects.  They did a fabulous job 
presenting and it was evident how much they learned about their country.  In our Cultures 
classroom, there are slideshows for both classes so students can look at each other’s projects.  
 
Thank you so much for your continued support, 
 
Susan Smith and Valerie Sheehan 


